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From: registrar
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment -EB-2020-0020
Date: Thursday, February 4, 2021 2:47:39 PM


From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, January 31, 2021 12:29 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 


The Ontario Energy Board


-- Comment date --
2021-01-31


-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0020


-- Name --
Jennifer Marenger


-- Phone --


-- Company --


-- Address --


-- Comments --
This hike will eftect are low income families and seniors. We are a rural.community where are seniors can access all
services in a small community. This would hurt there already low budget and especially during a pandemic.  This
should be reconsidered.


-- Attachment --
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